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January 10, 2019

Ms. Robin Morrison, Chairman
c¢/o Sharla Dillon

Tennessee Regulatory Authority
502 Deaderick St., 4% Floor
Nashville, TN 37243

Re:  Docket 18-00037 - Petition of Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc. for Approval of a
Special Contract

Dear Chairman Morrison:

Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc. requests to withdraw its Petition of Tennessee
Wastewater Systems, Inc. for Approval of a Special Contract. The developer has informed us
that their plans for the property have changed and that the project is no longer viable. As a
result, it is no longer necessary for this contract to be approved.

Please let me know if you have any questions about this withdraw or if I can be of
any further assistance.

Tennessee Wastewater Systems, Inc.




